Meeting on foreign policy issues



As <u>reported</u> by the Press Service of the President of the Republic of Uzbekistan, on January 11, the President of the Republic of Uzbekistan Shavkat Mirziyoyev held a video conference devoted to the analysis of activities of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and embassies of the Republic of Uzbekistan in foreign countries.

The meeting was attended by heads of diplomatic missions of Uzbekistan abroad, representatives of the Administration Office of the President of the Republic of Uzbekistan, members of the Cabinet of Ministers, heads of state and economic administrations, khokims of the regions, as well as senior officials of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and several other ministries and departments of the country.